
 

Welcome back everyone! There is 

a hum of happy activity throughout 

our school as we face one of our 

busiest terms of the year.  

There is lots happening this term so 

please take the time to have a look 

at the Term 4 calendar included 

with this newsletter. More detailed 

information about upcoming events 

will come out as the event ap-

proaches.  

We have some new enrolments 

and I would like to welcome Zazen, 

Finney, Blaze, Glacier and their fam-

ilies to our lovely school.  

Some of our students also became 

big sisters and brothers in the last 

couple of weeks. Congratulation to 

Charlie and Mia and your families. 

We can’t wait to hear of more baby 

news over the next few days and 

weeks. Hint Hint baby Osborne! 

This week we met our Kindy enrol-

ments for their first of four transi-

tion sessions. If you know of any 

Kindy 2023 students that missed 

Happy birthday to Finley, Olivia, 

George and Mrs Munn! 
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Term 4 

Week 3 

Monday 24 October 

K - 2 Excursion Oakvale 
Wildlife Park  

Tuesday 25 October 

Kindy 2023 Transition 
9:15 - 11am. 

Wednesday 26 October 

Whizzy Water Watch 

P & C - 6:30pm 

Friday 28 October 

Gymnastics - wear sport 
clothes 

 

Week 4 

Tuesday 1 November  

Kindy transition 9:15 -
11:00am 

Thursday 3 November 

K - 2 Spelling Bee 

Friday 4 November 

Gymnastics - wear sport 
clothes please 

 

 

CAN TEEN  

Week 

3 

Helen 

 

Week 

4 

 

Helen 

Happy birthday!  

the first session, please encourage their 

families to reach out and make contact. 

It’s that time of year where we make 

plans for our classes for 2023 and it is 

very important that we have a firm un-

derstanding of expected student num-

bers.   

Don’t forget that we are celebrating 

the attendance of healthy students this 

term. Every day you are at school 

(when you are fit and well of course)

gives you  a greater chance of winning 

a prize.   

It has been lovely to have Mr Mona-

ghan back at school this Term. Wattle 

and Bottlebrush are enjoying learning 

about animals ahead of their excursion 

on Monday. Here are some students 

with my lizard Stormy.  

Have a wonderful weekend!  

Erin and staff.  
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Remember our 4  bees: 

Be caring,  

Be respectful,   

Be responsible and  

Be Fair 

S T R O U D  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  

Merit Awards—Week 1 and 2 
Wattle Ally Olivia, Zazen Cleo Isla 

Bottlebrush Phillip-River George  Jesse Flynn 

Banksia Bohdi Violet H Evie Bella 

Mrs Wilson  Jeremy Pippa Ivy 

P & C News from President Kate Temple-Smith 

Hi everyone, 

I just want to say a big THANK YOU to everyone that assisted with our catering for 

the Alderley Creek Camp in the first week of the school holidays. A big ask during 

your holiday time so thank you. It would not have been possible without the won-

derful cooks and the mums and dads who served and prepared food each evening.  

Thank you to Helen Pundi who was working hard each day and serving each even-

ing, my prep queen throughout. Thank you also to Karla Hattam for her generous 

donation of all the eggs for the week. Hopefully all our hard work will create funds 

to be spent on school support materials. We will let you know exactly what this 

fundraiser will be able to provide for our kids at a later date.  

Our next P & C meeting will be held on Wednesday 26th October at 6:30pm in the 

school library. Please come along and have your say on how we support and fund 

the school and provide for students. It is your chance to have your say and put 

ideas forward.  

Please feel free to message me with any questions or ideas for fundraising.  

Thanks, Kate T-S 0408534139 

Try some of these suggestions for 

promoting and encouraging positive 

mental health and wellbeing.  

 

• During dinner, talk about the 

best  thing that happened 

today.  

• Create a ‘feel good’ playlist to 

play on car trips 

• Create an obstacle course 

with household items 

• Do a ‘just dance’ challenge 

with your family 

• Phone a friend and have a 

chat 

• Give origami a try! 

• Have a tech free day 

• Do something kind for your-

self 

For more ideas visit  https://

education.nsw.gov.au/student-

wellbeing/mental-health-month/

explore 

Wattle students have been practising using 

descriptive language as they write about the 

location of their ‘hidden mummy’.  

The missing mummy in Wattle 
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Gymnastics 

We were successful in securing a Sporting Schools Grant to fund 4 sessions of gymnastics this term. 

Last Friday was our first session and students explored a variety of skills including balancing, rolling and 

jumping. We are grateful to have the expertise of Jen Kendall delivering the sessions. 

Year 6 Lolly fundraiser 

Year 6 students are running a lolly 

guessing competition. 50c a guess 

and you have until 31st October to 

have a guess! 

Term 3 rewards day - wheels! 

Students had fun scooting and riding around the 

school on the last day of Term 3. Thanks parents 

for helping get the bikes and scooters to school.  



 

  












